May 15, 2002

Oil Conservation Division
1625 N. French Dr.
Hobbs, NM 88241

Attention: Mr. Chris Williams

Dear Chris:

Chesapeake Operating, Inc. has submitted an APD within one mile of a potash lease.
Mississippi Potash, Inc holds the nearest lease. In accordance with the State of New Mexico,
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department Oil Conservation Commission Order R-
111-P, Mississippi Potash, Inc., has no objection to the proposed location of the West Teas Unit

Well No. 4.

cc: Ms. Lori Wrotenbery, Director

Oil Conservation Division
2040 South Pacheco
Santa Fe, NM 87505

Mr. W. Thomas Kellahin
Kellahin and Kellahin
El Patio Building
117 North Guadalupe

Santa Fe, NM  87504-2265

P.O. Box 101 - 1996 Potash Mines Road - Carisbad, New Mexico 88220

Mississippi
Potash, Inc.

We Make Things Grow®

Re: West Teas Unit Well No. 443

1,980 FSL and 660’ FEL
Section 4, T20S-R33E
Lea County, New Mexico

Sincerely,
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Thomas A. McGuire
Mine Engineer

Phone (505) 887-5591 « FAX (505) 887-0705



